STAR ALINE TRUCKING

Since 1961

As part of the driver qualification process, we will need to run your motor vehicle record. The website
we use to run your MVR is the State of Wisconsin PARS website and IIX for out of state residents. This
report will be run once per year or in the case of an alert of MVR activity. We use this information to
qualify you with our insurance company’s guidelines. Please sign below to show your consent to running
your motor vehicle report.
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